
FROST ROAD ELEMENTARY PAC 
Meeting Minutes 
February 21 2024 

*Please note information is subject to changes prior to the adoption of meeting minutes, at the 
next PAC meeting scheduled on April 17,2024 @ 6:00pm 

 

 
 

Meeting called to order 6:04 pm 

In Attendance: Boris Deuma, Amen Sangha, Mal Shahab, Andrew Shook, Kathy, Rawan 

Approval of Minutes: January minutes were approved by Amen, seconded by Kathy 

Principal’s Report: 

-the students will have hula hoop classes starting in April 

- the Vancouver Warriors will be coming to the school on Feb 27th-29th to teach the children 
some basic lacrosse skills!  

-grade 7s will be involved in basketball play days coming up soon on Feb 28thand another 
possible date is tbd 

-The intermediate students will listen to “Safer Spaces” an online presentation regarding 
internet safety regarding online social media sites  

-Hip Hop classes are tentatively booked for Jun10th-14th, Mal approved and Kathy seconded an 
amount of $2000 towards the total cost as allocated by the PAC 

Treasurer’s Report: 

- As part of the approved budget for gaming funds under school wide activities the PAC has 
allocated $2000 to help with the funding for the grade 7 camp trip and $400 for garden 
beds.  

-As approved above in this meeting the PAC will provide $2000 of the gaming funds to help 
with the cost of hip hop classes.  
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-The school submitted a purchase order for library furniture as part of the library 
beautification and the PAC provided approximately $5000 of the approved budget amount 
of $8000. 
 

Other items of note: 

-Next fun lunch will be March 1st (Red Robin) and tentative dates to follow are April 26th and 
May 24th 

-Can we do a walk a thon to help raise funds for the school? The PAC will look into this a a 
potential fundraiser at the next PAC meeting  

-Can the grade sevens use Much a Lunch as a platform for raising funds for their camp? Will 
look into this and discuss at the next meeting 

-the school is looking into a possible waterpark field trip for this year as we could not secure a 
date with Otter Co Op water park as they are fully booked 

-the position of PAC chair will be open for next year along with the DPAC position, the PAC will 
vote on these positions at the MAY 15th AGM meeting 

Meeting adjourned at 6:33pm 

 


